
What a week!! 

A HUGE well done to all of Year 6 for getting through a challenging week! 

You were truly amazing and completely smashed your SATs—every single 

one of you tried your hardest and we are immensely proud of you all!  

As a reward for all the hard work, Year 6 left school yesterday with their 

Leavers’ Hoodies and T-shirts. Don’t they look fabulous!! 

Lakes Meeting Reminder  

There will be a follow-up meeting for parents of 
any children who are going to the Lakes on the 
24th May at 6:30 pm in the hall.  

This is a great opportunity to ask any last minute 
questions.  

 

Please can you en-
sure that medical 
forms are returned 
as soon as possible.  

 New Hoodies!  
Children are allowed to wear their hoodie 

into school every day in place of their 
school jumper but must wear school uni-
form underneath. This includes correct 

footwear.  
 

The children can wear their leavers’ T-
shirts on their P.E days as part of their P.E 

kit.  
 

They are allowed to do this until the end 
of term!  

YEAR SIX 

 


